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1. On February 26, 2018, the Council of the Town of Collingwood passed a 

resolution to request this Inquiry. At the time, Council determined that this 

inquiry would be the most effective, objective way to provide transparency to the 

sale of one of the municipality’s largest assets, and the subsequent decisions 

made in relation to new recreational facilities. 

 

2. Council requested that the Inquiry examine all aspects of the transaction, 

including the process used to decide to enter into the transaction, its impact on 

the ratepayers of the Town of Collingwood, the good governance of the 

municipality and the conduct of public business. 

 



3. It is in the interest of all residents and ratepayers of the Town of Collingwood that 

the Inquiry proceed without interference.  The Town remains committed to 

supporting the work of the Inquiry, and takes no position at this time as to what 

conclusions might ultimately be reached. 
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